
From: m bama
To: Board of Directors
Subject: drought is over
Date: Friday, March 24, 2023 5:29:25 PM

As the Governor announced today, the drought is now over.  MMWD reservoirs have been
overspilling for weeks.  I expect the District to provide immediate rate relief to it’s customer
base as well as loosen it’s recent water restrictions.  To do otherwise would be unfair, and
lame.  Totally.
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